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Ruud van der Pluijm

From: "Greyshell Bent" <division26d@floridakeyclub.org>
Date: Thursday, December 7, 2017 9:19 PM
Ce: "Donna Parton" <admindonna@floridakeyclub.org>; "Felanté¢ Charlemagne"

<governorfelante@floridakeyclub.org>; "Kubra Khan" <executiveassistant@floridakeyclub.org>; "Dawn
Campbell" <aazonek26@floridakeyclub.org>; "Katt Crowdis" <editor@floridakeyclub.org>; "Jose Leoncio"
<secretary@floridakeyclub.org>; "Nick Azcarate" <treasurer@floridakeyclub.org>; "Matthew Bonachea"
<webmaster@floridakeyclub.org>; <president@kiwanis.ky>; "Ruud Van Der Pluijm"
<ruudvdp@gmail.com>; "Roger Bodden" <roger.bodden1960@gmail.com>; "Zone K-26 Group"
<zonek26@floridakeyclub.org>; "Zone K-25 Group" <zonek25@floridakeyclub.org>;
<todd@ctoddlaw.com>; <stephenjohnleblanc@gmail.com>; "Allen Yergovich" <allengy@aol.com>;
"morrelldiana" <morrelldiana@comcast.net>

Subject:  December 2017 - Monthly Electronic Bulletin (MEB). Division 26D} %

KEY CLU

FL&RIDA DISTRICT

Dear Division 26D,
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Christmas is almost here!

| want to thank all the clubs for participating in the Key Club week. You truly showed your
Key Club spirit during the month of November.

DCON is almost here! The first letter has already been sent out to each individual club.
Just a reminder, you must have 50 or more service hours, as well as participated in a
Kiwanis event in order to attend Dcon this year.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Thank you.
Happy Reading!!!

You burn more calories sleeping than you do watching television.
Coca-Cola would be green if coloring wasn’t added to it.
Blueberries will not ripen until they are picked.

Gorillas burp when they are happy.

A waterfall in Hawaii goes up sometimes instead of down.
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Throughout the month of November 6 - 10, Key Club Week was celebrated! All
high schools participated in Show your K, Kudos to the Key players, Dare to
Care, Random Acts of Kindness, Connect the K's and Showing their Key Club
Pride by wearing their clubs Key Club shirts and giving back to their faculty
advisers, teachers and Kiwanis who have helped them throughout their Key
Club experience.

Important Info

"Please notify your clubs that the February Pride Report, like last year, will be
due March 5th instead of the 10th. This goes for any other reports that clubs
might want to update." - District secretary Joshua
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Are you ready to celebrate service?

Registration is now open!

Register now

http://floridakeyclub.org/dcon/

Email any questions to dconchair@floridakeyclub.org
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Celebrating 80 Years of Key Service!!

This theme will set a tone of reflection and reminiscing about our district’s past while
striving to inspire us for the next 80 years. Together we will look back at what really
makes us the Mighty Mighty Florida District. This will be our 80th District Conference and
as far as | am concerned the most successful and iconic yet.

Celebrate with us and two thousand two hundred dedicated student leaders from
Thursday April 5 to Sunday April 8, 2018.

Where will it be held you ask? It will be held at the Rosen Shingle Creek Resort in
Orlando, Florida.

RSVP to our festivity by registering before February 21st! Registration opens up on
December 1, 2017 at floridakeyclub.org/dcon. The DCON Committee will be updating and
uploading a multitude of resources to help you through the registration process. This
RSVP includes 3 nights of celebration, breakfast, lunch and dinner, along with a party
favor which includes a t-shirt and a drawstring bag.

Let’'s ( QME all your hard work
at DCON 2018 with
Awards and Contests!

Visit: floridakeyclub.org/awards-and-contests

Select the Awards you wish to apply for
Fill out the application
Submit it to: awards@floridakeyclub.org
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For more information please contact the
Awards and Contests Committee
awards@floridakeyclub.org

Awards and Contests are ready to celebrate alongside you at this year’s DCON. We
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encourage you all to begin applying to our different types of applications that are
awaiting to be filled out by you!

How many awards are there? When are applications due? Our committee has
prepared a flyer in which you have these questions answered. This flyer also
includes all the Awards/Contests in which are available for you to apply for and
how to apply for these awards. Just a reminder, when submitting your applications,
you can only send one per email.

Ex: If you submit 5 applications, you must send in 5 different emails.

To view the flyer, click here!

For more information please visit, www.floridakeyclub.org/awards-and-contests.

If you have any questions or concerns about your applications, please contact
Awards and Contests at awards@floridakeyclub.org.

What is the Endowment Fund?
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Funding opportunities for servant leaders.

The Florida Key Club Endowment Fund was established to provide college scholarships
and funds to reduce the cost of the annual District Education and Leadership Conference
(DCON). The Endowment Fund focuses on funding opportunities for Key Club servant
leaders and will fund at least ten scholarships, nine of which will be $2,000 each. In fact,
over the next five years, the Endowment aims to grow to more than $1 million and to
eventually provide dozens of scholarships. As the Endowment grows in future years, the
number of funded scholarships will increase.However, this goal will only be possible with
your help.

Simply click on the Give Now button below to get started.
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Service Projects
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L.T COVERNCOR GREYSHELL BENT PRESENTS:

KEY CLUB ¢
PIZZA PAR

'PLEASE SEND PICTURES OF YOUR
CLUB'S SERVICE PROJECTS!

Divizion26D@flaridakeyclub.org

CLUB

A DISTRICT
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The sunshine Source Link
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FRIENDS,
FAMILY
ALL
WELCOME!

WEDNESDAY

6'I'[I

DECEMBER
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JOIN US FOR THE ANNUAL

KIWANIS
CHRISTMAS PARTY

$45 pPLUS
GRATUITIES
FOR THREE
COURSE
MEAL

@ ICOA
SEVEN MILE
SHOPS
WEST BAY
ROAD

FROM 7PM

UNTIL ] (JPM

RSVP

TO:

BY
FRIDAY | sT
DECEMBER
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Felante Charlemagne
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Division 26D Lieutenant Governor
Greyshell Bent
John Gray High School
division26d@floridakeyclub.org

District Governor
Felante Charlemagne
Mariner High School
governorfelante@floridakeyclub.org

District Secretary
Joshua Gibson
Law Enforcement Officers Memorial H.S.
Secretary@FloridaKeyClub.org

District Treasurer
Angel Aguilar
Belen Jesuit Preparatory School
Treasurer@FloridaKeyClub.org

District Webmaster
Dominic Martinez
Trinity Preparatory School of Florida
Webmaster@FloridaKeyClub.org

District Editor
Lamiya Kudrati
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West Broward HS
Editor@FloridaKeyClub.org

Executive Assistant
Jessica Mendoza-Velasco
Riverview HS

ExecutiveAssistant@FloridaKeyClub.org

Zone Administrator
Dawn Campbell

Kiwanis Club of Kendall-South Dale

AAZoneK26@FloridaKeyClub.org

District Administrator
Donna Parton

Kiwanis Club of Gold Coast Knights

AdminDonna@FloridaKeyClub.org

Yours 1n Service,

Greyshell Bent

Lieutenant Governor of Division 26D
Florida District of Key Club International Inc.
Phone Number: (1)345-922-1618

District Email: Division26D@floridakeyclub.org
www.floridakeyclub.org
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